## CITY OF BURNABY

TO:

COUNCIL MEMBERS

FROM:

MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN

SUBJECT:

APPOINTMENT TO ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION

## **RECOMMENDATIONS:**

1. THAT Colin Snell, 6632 Kendale Court, Burnaby, B.C., V5B 2S8 be appointed to the Advisory Planning Commission for a term of three years.

2. THAT a letter of appreciation be sent to Ms. Laura Zumpano, 1583 Springer Avenue, Burnaby, B.C., V5B 3M2 for her service on the Advisory Planning Commission.

## REPORT

Laura Zumpano has recently resigned as a member of the Advisory Planning Commission after serving for over five years. Ms. Zumpano will no longer be residing in the City of Burnaby as she will be moving to New York to pursue her career.

I wish to recommend Mr. Colin Snell be appointed to fill this vacancy. Mr. Snell has been a Burnaby resident for thirty-eight years and his background with thirty years of relevant experience to the Commission.

Ms. Zumpano was unable to attend the 2005 City Appreciation Dinner to recognize her volunteer service on the Advisory Planning Commission, however her gift will be forwarded to her with a letter of appreciation.

Respectfully submitted,

MAYOR

COPY - CITY MANAGER